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Date: 4/11/13 

 

 

 

 
Location: Green Rd just South of the intersection of Main St unincorporated Blackberry Township 

  
Time: Reported 5:00am 

 
Incident: Fatal Traffic Crash 

 

SYNOPSIS

 

On 4/11/13 at approximately 5:00 am Kane County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to the area of Green Rd south 

of Main St. in Blackberry Township for a report of a vehicle that appeared to have been involved in a crash.   

 

The initial investigation indicates that a Chevy Traverse SUV was traveling south on Green Rd and for an 

unknown reason left the road on the east side of Green Rd.  The vehicle came back onto Green Rd and went off 

the road on the west side of Green Rd.  It again came back onto the road and crossed Green Rd and came to a 

rest near a tree on the east side of Green Rd.  The driver, who was the sole occupant, was pronounced deceased 

at the scene.  The driver was not wearing a seat belt.  The crash occurred approximately a mile from the 

deceased’s residence. 

 

There were no witnesses to the crash and it appears that the crash had occurred at some point overnight.  The 

crash remains under investigation by Sheriff’s Detectives and members of the Kane County Accident 

Reconstruction Team. 

 

Deceased: Marilyn Gould 49 years old of the 2S200 block of Green Rd.   

 

 

 

Any media related questions please contact Kane County Sheriff’s Office PIO Lt Pat Gengler (630) 208-5356 

or via e-mail genglerpatrick@co.kane.il.us 


